Automotive Advisory Committee

Cascade High School, Automotive Laboratory 
May 23, 2007 -  5:30 -  7 p.m.
5:30
Welcome – Introductions   

5:35
Program Certification status (Mike Plumb) 

6:00
Does Everett Public Schools’ Auto program standards align with industry needs?  If so, how? If not, what are current and future industry needs?
6:30
What should the automotive program look like in one year?  Two years?


How can Everett Public Schools offer an introductory program at each high school? What would a typical classroom look like?  How can this help Everett Public Schools address the growth in manufacturing in the county? 

How should our program connect with the offerings at Sno-Isle Tech?

6:55 
Schedule next meeting 
(Need to make up for the February meeting that was cancelled.)

7:00
Adjourn 

